
Mull, Donna, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Stormi Davis <SDavis@concho.com> 
Wednesday, January 14, 2015 10:34-AM_ 
Mull, Donna, EMNRD 
Completion Status 

Good morning, Donna. 

I am responding to your letter dated 1/8/15 inquiring the status of the Corazon State Unit #12H (30-025-40954) and the 
Osprey 20 State Com #1H (30-025-40968). 

The Corazon has not been completed yet. An injection test was performed in October, but they have not begun 
perforating. 

I'm told the Osprey has some casing issues, and they have not decided how to proceed. 
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Stormi Davis 
Regulatory Analyst 
COG OPERATING LLC 
2208 W Main St 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210-3720 
575.748.6946 
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i ÂN 2 0 2015 


